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Energy Task Force

Education, Outreach &
Partnership Subcommittee
Members

Sarah Asseffa
Bob Fiore
Lance McKee
Peggy Middaugh
Christopher Noonan
JoAnne O'Leary
Stephen O'Neil
Kevin Shaughnessy
Joseph Zwirblia

Municipal Energy Policy
Subcommittee Members

Vincent DeVito
Barbara Haller
Julie Lynch
Gene Olearczyk
John Orrell
John Rugg
Dave Schmidt
Karin Valentine Goins

City of Worcester
ETF Staff

Joel Fontane, Chair and Planning &
Regulatory Services Division Director

John Odell, Energy Efficiency &
Conservation Program Manager

Luba Zhaurova, Planning Analyst

Brad Cappucci, Intern

Contacting the
ETF Office

Division of Planning and Regulatory
Services serves as the ETF staff. If
you have any questions, you can

o Visit us in our office (M-F
8:30am-2:00pm) 44 Front
Street, Suite 510, Worcester,
MA 01608.

e Call 508-799-1400 ext. 260 (M-
F 8:30am-2:00pm), or

e E-mail
planning@worcesterma.gov

Upcoming Meetings
Every third Wednesday of the month
February 16, 2011
March 16, 2011
April 20, 2011
May 18, 2011

City of Worcester
Energy Task Force

Wednesday, January 19, 2011

44 Front Street, Suite 300 (3rd floor), REB Conference Room
1:30 P.M.

Please note that the January Energy Task Force meeting of both subcommittees is
cancelled.

The Division of Planning & Regulatory Services has hired a grant funded intern for
the Energy Efficiency & Conservation Program whose first day of work is on
January 19th, 2011.

Brad Cappucci will be responsible for providing administrative and research
support for the Energy Task Force, conducting research related to and assisting in
drafting the City’s 2015 Climate Action Plan, as well as other EECP program
activities.

The time before the February meeting will be used to familiarize Brad with the
work done by the Energy Task Force so far and to create an updated work plan
and timeline for the Task Force.

We look forward to working with you on the City’s 2nd Climate Action Plan with
renewed energy in 2011!



